
Early Dismissal on Thursday, 29 Aug 2024 

Posted on 23 Aug 2024. 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As we are celebrating Teachers' Day on Thursday, 29 Aug 2024, the school will function from 
7.30am to 10.30am. 

Students will report to school as per normal for a special programme organised by our student 
leaders. Following a concert in the school hall, students will adjourn to designated venues by class 
for celebration with their teachers. Students wil be dismissed at 10.30am. 

We are grateful for your child/ward's expression of gratitude and well-wishes to our teachers for a 
Happy Teachers' Day. 

Thank you. 

Best regards 

Ms Chan Wan Siong 

Principal 

 


